
Jasper County Elderly Nutrition 
2401 1st Ave E. Newton, IA 50208 

641-792-7102 
Fax:  515-631-5173 

E-Mail: kvanmanen@jasperia.org 
Website:  jasperia.org 

Greetings from JCEN: 

• You need to be home to receive your meals.  If you are not going 
to be home to receive your meal, please remember to call us to 
cancel your meal (preferably prior to 9:00 AM).  If we haven’t 
received a call from you and you are not home, we will call your 
emergency contact to check on you.   Meals cannot be left out on 
a porch or counter if you are not home.  We will put the meal in 
the refrigerator or a cooler with ice, but there must be a note 
for that day posted on your door or a call made to JCEN telling 
us that you won’t be home and telling us to put the meal in your 
refrigerator or in a cooler with ice. 

• If you are not home the first time a driver stops to deliver your 
meal or you don’t answer your door because you are still asleep, 
you may have to make arrangements to come to the congregate 
site to pick up your meal.  We cannot guarantee that the driver 
will back track to bring you your meal if you are not home the 
first time we try to deliver.   

• If you attend a congregate site, please keep your site manager 
informed on when you plan to attend.  This helps us so we don’t 
have too much food or not enough food.  Please invite your 
friends to join us.  

• We will have a Garage & Bake Sale on September 21 & 22.  More 
details to be sent out soon. 

• JCEN will be closed on Monday, September 4 for Labor Day.  
       -Kelli Van Manen, Program Director 
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